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December 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We hope you and your family are well at this time 
 
This week students are enjoying festivities which include Christmas dinners, awards assemblies 
and our Christmas Mass at Holy Family Church. 
 
It has been a busy term and we encourage you to look out for the newsletter next week. 
 
School breaks up on Friday 22 December with an earlier finish time of 1.00pm.  Students will 
have the opportunity to access lunch whilst in school on that day.  Students will be dismissed 
from the usual gates at Bennett’s Road South and Tamworth Road. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to inform you that Holy Cross Catholic MAC Board of 
Directors have confirmed an Inset Day on Monday 19 February 2024 to continue to support 
teaching and learning and training for our staff.  Please add this to your diary. 
 
We would like to wish all of our students and their families a happy and peaceful Christmas and 
look forward to the return of school on Monday 8 January 2024. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms E O’Connor 
Headteacher  
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